SPECIAL ISSUE ON RESEARCH AND
PRACTICE IN COUNSELLOR EDUCATION
AND SUPERVISION

The October, 1989 issue of the Canadian
Journal of Counselling will feature articles on
counsellor education and supervision. The
guest editor for this issue will be Dr. Max
Uhlemann of the University of Victoria.
Counsellor educators, practitioners, field
supervisors, and counsellor trainers are
encouraged to submit material for this issue.
Research articles, reports of practices and
techniques, ethical considerations, training
issues and program descriptions will all be
considered for publication.

Persons wishing to contribute to this issue
must submit manuscripts by June 1, 1989 to
Dr. Max Uhlemann, Guest Editor, Canadian
Journal of Counselling, Box 1700, University
of Victoria, Victoria, British Columbia, V8W
2Y2.

Additional financial support for
this issue comes from the
Counsellor Educator's Chapter of
the Canadian Guidance and
CounsellinLAssociation.




